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i Dear Sir Arthur.

It was indeed a great disappointment to receive your 
letter stating that you would be unable to unveil our Soldiers1 
Memorial on Monday Nov. 6th.next.

The citizens generally and particularly those of us 
who served under your command,were particularly anxious to have 
this ceremony performed by you,and we regret greatly that you 
find it impossible to comply with oujr request.

Yours very sincerely.

Secy. -Manage ri"^
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